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Dear Parents/Guardians of Year 10 Students 
 
Year 10 Way Forward Information Evening Resources 
 
Thank you so much if you were able to attend our Information Evening last Monday. We 
hope you found the session informative and useful.  Here are a few links to the 
presentation and other websites we referred to: 
 
Presentation – see attached 

 
KS4 Revision - https://sites.google.com/arden.solihull.sch.uk/year-11-revision-

resources/home 
 
Seneca - https://senecalearning.com/en-GB/ 
 
Careers - https://sites.google.com/arden.solihull.sch.uk/ardencareerseducation/home 
 
If you would like to share any concerns about your child, please contact us via email - 
office@arden.solihull.sch.uk 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
 
Linda Page                           Eleanor Collett 
Deputy Headteacher           Assistant Headteacher 
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